
 

 

 
 

 
Date: Monday 20th January 2025 

Our ref: EAB/sjt 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re:  Revision Revolution 
 
At the beginning of the year, we launched a new programme for students called ‘Revision Revolution’, inspired by new 
research on memory and revision. Findings show that students learn more effectively by revising using a range of 
methods over time instead of cramming prior to tests. We have built a programme for students to learn about effective 
revision strategies and they practise these strategies during form time. We have launched this programme with Year 
10, Year 11 and Year 13 but you are also welcome to join us if your child is in Year 9. We would like to invite parents 
to school for a ‘Revision Revolution’ Parent Forum on Thursday 13th February 2025 at 4.30pm in the school Library. 
This session will be an introduction to the programme and students will demonstrate the methods they use for the 
most effective outcomes. You will be given practical tips on effective revision so you can support your child at home. 
This is a free session.  
 
Please register your interest by clicking on the link below and filling the form: https://forms.office.com/e/XDS2rXf9EF. 
If you have any questions about this event, please get in touch.  
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 
Mrs E Bailey 
Assistant Headteacher 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/XDS2rXf9EF

